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MARKET SURVEY

FOR THE AWARDING OF CALIBRATION VISITS AND EXTRAORD INARY
MAINTENANCE OF MKIV BREWER #066 FOR YEARS 2017, 2019 AND 2021.

Agenzia Regionale per la Protezione del’Ambiengtlad Valle d’Aosta (ARPA), based in ltaly, Saint-
Christophe (AOSTA), Localitd Grande Charriére n. ddeds to entrust the service of calibration wiaitd
extraordinary maintenance of MKIV BREWER #066 feays 2017, 2019 and 2021.

The service consists of the following performanmes MKIV BREWER #066:
» 3 CALIBRATION VISITS and EXTRAORDINARY MAINTENANCE for the
YEARS 2017, 2019 AND 2021.

The company must meet the following requirements:

supply updates of the Brewer operating software;

provide and update essential data processing {eods, for ozone retrievals, QA/QC based on
instrumental parameters, analysis of results afleggalibrations, etc.);

supply an example list of successful repairing affanctioning Brewers during previous worldwide
calibration visits;

assure repair of all components (including eleétrboards) of the MkIV Brewer #066.

attest the permanent comparison/check of the tragettandard to an internationally-recognized
Brewer triad;
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The companies concerned will have to submit expresf interest by e-mail forotocollo@arpa.vda.io
later than the day February 23 2017

ARPA will not accept expressions of interest reediafter the above deadline.

ARPA may request any additional informations or woentary clarifications without this might be
detrimental to the principle of impartiality thastinguishes the work of the same.

This market survey does not constitute a contraopgsal and will not be binding for the writer's
administration towards the applicant. Therefore ARRay cancel, or revoke, at any time, for reasdrisso
exclusive competence, the proceedings initiatedowit the candidates can boast no claim to any title

Any additional informations or documentary clardions can be requested by e-mail to Mr. Henri @&m
(h.diemoz@arpa.vda)iho later than the day February 20 2017.
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